
Chambers, Laura M.

From: Carol [cyoder45@embarqmail.com] 2 # DEC I 7 PM #: I 2

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 8:56 AM ,^mmmrwT ^ , , , T ^ ,

To: EP, RegComments "^%5%%M?%%!^^
Subject: Comments on Proposed Rulemaking - Outdoor Wood-FWd'Bo#i#/ ' ' '

TO:
Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

FROM:
David N Yoder
51 Huey St.
Allensville, Pa 17002

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired
Boilers

Dear Board:

Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired
boilers. I believe this would be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following
reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded
history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood
does not add greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by
increasing the heating cost of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no
sense to burden the citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies
to densely populated areas that constitute a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe
that any needed regulation should be left to local municipalities. Accordingly, we
recommend that the Board NOT adopt the proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such
regulations can be easily managed by local municipalities of densely populated areas.

Thank you.
Mr. David N. Yoder

12/16/2009
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Chambers, Laura M.

From: Dave [dnyoder@embarqmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 8:57 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Fw: Comments on Proposed Rulemaking - Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers".

TO:
Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

FROM:
Carolyn L. Yoder
51 Huey St.
Allensville, Pa 17002

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired
Boilers

Dear Board:

Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired
boilers. I believe this would be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following
reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded
history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood
does not add greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by
increasing the heating cost of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no
sense to burden the citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies
to densely populated areas that constitute a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe
that any needed regulation should be left to local municipalities. Accordingly, we
recommend that the Board NOT adopt the proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such
regulations can be easily managed by local municipalities of densely populated areas.

Thank you.
Mr. David N. Yoder

12/16/2009
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From: Swartz, Samantha [SamanthaSwartz@consolenerg^cBrifi) 1 / PM — I 2

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 8:42 AM

To: EP, RegComments ]ri%w^^^•-• -^f'1

Subject: Comments on Proposed Rulemaking - Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers '

TO:
Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

FROM:
Samantha Swartz
92 Manse St Apt B
Washington, PA 15301

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

Dear Board:

Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired boilers.
I believe this would be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded
history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood
does not add greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by
increasing the heating cost of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no
sense to burden the citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies to
densely populated areas that constitute a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe that
any needed regulation should be left to local municipalities. Accordingly, we recommend that
the Board NOT adopt the proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such regulations can be
easily managed by local municipalities of densely populated areas.

Thank you.

Q&amantha Q&warte

Office Manager
200 Evergreene Drive
Waynesburg, PA 15370
724.627.1205

12/16/2009
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From: Melanie Sibley [msibley@orbittechnologiesinc.com] ?mg mp | / pM it: f 3

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 9:56 AM

To: EP, RegComments iNUbltNUbNI MLUULAIUHi

Subject: Wood Burners StVrw iAJmmm

TO:
Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

FROM:
Melanie Sibley
227 Williamsburg Dr.
Elizabeth, PA 15037

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

Dear Board:

Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired boilers.
I believe this would be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded
history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood
does not add greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by
increasing the heating cost of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no
sense to burden the citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies to
densely populated areas that constitute a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe that
any needed regulation should be left to local municipalities. Accordingly, we recommend that
the Board NOT adopt the proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such regulations can be
easily managed by local municipalities of densely populated areas.

Thank you.

Melanie Sibley
Orbit Technologies, Inc.
Phone 412-872-4950

12/16/2009
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Chambers , Laura M.

From: Jeremiah Main Oeremiah.hain@yahoo.com] ?mg p£f | J ptf II: j 3

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 9:23 AM

To: EP, RegComments ' . MDE#ENmm|Om
Subject: Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers HtVihVV UJMiSUN

TO:
Environmental Duality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

FROM:
Jeremiah L. Hain
88 Richmaiden Rd.
Fleetwood, PA 19522

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

Dear Board:

Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired boilers.
I believe this would be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded
history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood
does not add greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by
increasing the heating cost of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no
sense to burden the citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies to
densely populated areas that constitute a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe that
any needed regulation should be left to local municipalities. Accordingly, we recommend that
the Board NOT adopt the proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such regulations can be
easily managed by local municipalities of densely populated areas.

Thank you.

12/16/2009
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From: Christopher lent [cdL33@hotmail.com] ^mf> nrp %^ mi fft n

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 8:58 AM ^ Ui~" ' ' ' " r

MCMORYTo: EP, RegComments INIRFPFMnP-

Subject: wood Rf/lrW

TO:
Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

(your name)
(your address)
(your city, state, zip)

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

Dear Board:

Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired boilers. I believe this would
be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood does not add
greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by increasing the heating cost
of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no sense to burden the
citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies to densely populated areas that constitute
a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe that any needed regulation should be left to local municipalities.
Accordingly, we recommend that the Board NOT adopt the proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such
regulations can be easily managed by local municipalities of densely populated areas.

Thank you.

12/16/2009
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From: Raymond J. Roccon [rjroccon@zoominternet.net]
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 8:43 AM 21? OIC ! ? PM $ 12

T o : EP,Re8COmmen,s ,MMGM®

Fwmmm
Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

Dear Board:

Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired boilers.
I believe this would be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded
history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood
does not add greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by
increasing the heating cost of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no
sense to burden the citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies to
densely populated areas that constitute a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe that
any needed regulation should be left to local municipalities. Accordingly, we recommend that
the Board NOT adopt the proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such regulations can be
easily managed by local municipalities of densely populated areas.

Best regards,

Raymond Roccon
194 Shingle Hollow Road
Harmony, PA 16027

12/16/2009
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From: Rieg, John [John.Rieg@aiu3.net] W DEC I 7 PM % I 2

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 8:54 AM

To: EP, RegComments MEwM REGUTO
Subject: Proposed Rule concerning outdoor wood-fired boiler£°°v vU;##0ulUN

TO:
Environmental Quality Board
PO Box 8477
Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

John Rieg
266 Roupe Road

Eighty Four, PA 15330

Re: Proposed Rulemaking [25 PA. Code CHS. 121 and 123] Outdoor Wood-Fired Boilers

Dear Board:
Please do NOT proceed with your proposed rulemaking regarding outdoor wood-fired boilers. I believe
this would be unacceptable for our Commonwealth for the following reasons:

1. Wood is a renewable fuel that has been safely used since the beginning of recorded history.
2. Wood does not harm the environment. Fossil fuels DO harm the environment. Wood does not
add greenhouse gasses to the environment - Fossil fuels DO.
3. The proposed regulation was prepared using grossly flawed data.
4. This regulation will damage the economy of Pennsylvania by killing jobs, and by increasing the
heating cost of many homeowners by over 400 percent.
5. The Commonwealth consists primarily of heavily-wooded, rural areas. It makes no sense to
burden the citizens of our entire Commonwealth with a rule that really only applies to densely populated
areas that constitute a tiny portion of the Commonwealth. We believe that any needed regulation
should be left to local municipalities. Accordingly, we recommend that the Board NOT adopt the
proposed, or any regulation of OWBs. Such regulations can be easily managed by local municipalities
of densely populated areas.

Thank you.

JOHN RIEG

12/16/2009


